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12th June 2018 

 

Dear parents 

 

The children in Year 5 have been invited to participate in The Read School STEM Fair 

on Tuesday 19th June.  The event is organised by The Read School and will include 

workshops and a chance to work with other primary school children.  

 

To cover the cost of transport for this day, we are asking for a voluntary contribution 

from each child of £5.00.  

 

The children need to wear school uniform and arrive at school at the normal time, as 

the coach will leave at 9:10 prompt.  The children will return to school for 3:30pm. 

 

The children need to bring a packed lunch to have at lunchtime.   It would really help if 

children were able to bring their lunch and drinks in disposable packaging - named 

carrier bags work well, so that we don’t need to carry bags and boxes round all day. Due 

to the short notice of this trip, school will be unable to provide any packed lunches for 

pupils who normally have a school dinner. 

 

Please provide your voluntary donation of £5.00 by Friday 15th June via ParentPay. By 

paying on ParentPay you are consenting to your child taking part in the trip. 

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

If you require an activation letter for your child’s account on ParentPay please contact 

the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Duffy 

 

Broadmanor,  

North Duffield,  

Selby, 

North Yorkshire  

YO8 5RZ  

Telephone:  

01757 288487 
 

Head Teacher 

Mr Andrew Russell                 
E-mail: admin@northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Website:  www.northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 
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